Dear [Renter's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to promote energy
efficiency and reduce costs, we would like to offer you some tips to help you save on your
energy bills.

Energy-Saving Tips

Unplug electronics when not in use to prevent phantom energy loss.

Use energy-efficient LED light bulbs to reduce lighting costs.

Seal drafts around windows and doors to maintain temperature control.

Adjust the thermostat to save on heating and cooling when you are not home.

Utilize natural light during the day by opening curtains or blinds.

Limit the use of hot water by taking shorter showers and using cold water for laundry.

By implementing these simple changes, you can take control of your energy usage and help to
reduce your monthly expenses. If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do
not hesitate to reach out.

Thank you for being a valued tenant!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Landlord/Property Management Name]



